
From: Hakoda, Riley K
To: chiappets001@hawaii.rr.com
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Designation of Important Agricultural Lands Waianae
Date: Monday, April 26, 2021 11:07:00 AM

Aloha and Mahalo for your email/public testimony.
Please contact the Department of Planning and Permitting City and County of Honolulu Raymond
Young 808 398 6933 to discuss your property exemption request.
 

From: chiappets001@hawaii.rr.com <chiappets001@hawaii.rr.com> 
Sent: Monday, April 26, 2021 10:59 AM
To: Hakoda, Riley K <riley.k.hakoda@hawaii.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Designation of Important Agricultural Lands Waianae
Importance: High
 
Aloha Riley:
 
I just signed up for the April 28, 2021 meeting for the Designation Of Important Agricultural Lands
 
 
I wanted to leave a written statement, but could not locate the site to do so, is it too late?
 
 
My address is 85-1512 Waianae Valley Road, Waianae, Hawaii. 96792
 
The size of my property is only 1.020 acre, to small to make. a living farming and there is no way to
farm. There is a house and garage on the property, so that makes even more unreasonable to
designate this property for farming.
 
I am writing to say that my property should be exempt.
 
My TMK #850040870000
 
 
Mahalo,
 
Albert J Chiappetta
Sylvia B Chiappetta
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